
Newsletter 
Upcoming dates  

Saturday 22nd March:   

Urdd first round for singing,  

recitation and drama at  

Ysgol Bryn Coch 

NEW DATE:  Monday 24th  and 

Wednesday 26th March  

Parents’ evening 

Friday 28th March: 

Nursery Family Information Session 

9.15—10.45 am 

NEW DATE:  Tuesday 1st April:   

Yr 6 + Reception buddies  

Forest School (pm) 

Saturday 5th April:  

Second round at William Aston Hall. 

Friday 11th April: 

Last day of Spring Term 

NEW DATE: Wednesday 16th April:  

Reception Sept 2025 offer date 

Monday 28th April: 

School reopens for  

Summer Term 1 

Wednesday 30th April:  Clothes for 

Sammy (alternative to Bags2School) 

collection date. 

Monday 5th May: 

Bank Holiday, school closed 

Friday 23rd May: 

School closes for Half Term 

Monday 2nd June:   

School reopens for final Summer Term. 

Wed 18th-Fri 20th June:   

Class 4 trip to Nant-BH Outdoor Centre 

Tuesday 24th June pm:   

Sports Day choice 1 

Thursday 26th June:   

Sports day if 24.06.25 is rained off  

Friday 27th June: 

Year 6 moving up day to  

Castell Alun High School 

Friday 11th July: 

End of year Leavers’ Disco 

Friday 18th July: 

Leavers’ Service 9.30 am 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

 17th March 
 

WEEK 3 Newydd School Menu 

Clarinet lessons 

 

After School Football  

3.15—4.15 pm 

H.S.A. meeting at 6.45 pm, all welcome 

Dydd Mawrth 
 

18th March 

Classes 1 and 2 PE kits please and 

Forest School for Year 1’s 

 

Guitar lessons 

 

 Clwb Mrs Griffith 3.15—4.15pm 

Dydd Mercher 
 

19th March 

 

Violin and piano lessons 

Class 3 and 4 PE Kits please 

Dydd Iau 
 

20th March 

 

Dydd Gwener 
 

21st March 

 

Nursery Family Information Session 

9.15—10.45 am 

 

Red Nose Day—please see details below 
 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 14 Mawrth 2025 
 

Class 1 

 

96.5% 

Class 2 93.57% 

Class 3 93.46% 

Class 4 93.7% 

Help us Celebrate Red Nose Day…. 

Next Friday 21st March, we will be fundraising for 

Red Nose Day. 

Children may wear their own clothes for this day and 

in return, we ask you to kindly donate online on the 

official Comic Relief website which can be found  

following the link below: 

 
https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/FV93BnQ5PYjcUGFHGMVOe 

 

Thank you! 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/FV93BnQ5PYjcUGFHGMVOe

